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Booking virtual space for your society  

Even during a global pandemic, societies still need suitable spaces to bring members 

together. Your SU are committed to ensuring that all members are safe and are 

contributing to the safety of others so getting together in person is very unlikely at 

the moment. 

However we do have access to virtual spaces on Zoom! that you can use to get 

together as a society. If you’d like to book a meeting on Zoom! Please email your 

requirements to yoursocieties@sunderland.acuk and we’ll do the rest… 

Include the following information: 

- Society name. 

- Date and time required?  

- Do you require the booking to have a regular frequency – if yes please tell us 

your requirements? 

Please make your request with as much notice as possible. It may not be possible 

for us to confirm rooms without around 3 working days’ notice.   

 

 

We know that societies are keen to get active and to bring your members together 

in person. If you are thinking about, or planning, in person activity please contact us 

first so we can help you by checking that your activity is compliant with the most up 

to date guidance and meets any additional safety requirements that Your SU and the 

University of Sunderland have put in place.  

 

Please note: Your Societies processes have been developed to be safe, legal and easy to follow but 

sometimes things happen that fall outside of standard procedure. Please contact the Activities and 

Opportunities Team for support and guidance when this occurs. We are here to help.  
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